
 
 

TOWN OF LAKE COWICHAN 

PO Box 860, 39 South Shore Road 

Lake Cowichan BC V9L 2G0 

 

June 16, 2025 

 

RE: Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) appointment 

The Town of Lake Cowichan and Council are pleased to announce the appointment of      
Mr. John Thomas as its new Chief Administrative Officer (CAO), effective June 30, 2025. 

John brings a wealth of experience in municipal leadership and a proven track record of 
strategic planning, fiscal management, community engagement, organizational leadership, 
HR experience and extensive First Nations engagement.  

After a comprehensive and competitive search process, Town Council is confident that 
John possesses the vision, expertise, and dedication necessary to guide our Town forward.  

We look forward to the positive impact he will have on Council and our community. 

Please join the Council in welcoming John to our great community. 

 

Tim McGonigle 

Mayor 

Town of Lake Cowichan 

 


